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CAUSES 
- The teacher  has no 
experience in  teaching 
children. 
- There is a naughty 
child in class who 
disturbs other children 
in class. 
 

 

 

PROBLEM 
The teacher had 

difficulty in teaching 
children in Runner 

Class at K2S. 

EFFECTS 
- The children do not 
understand the 
material well. 
-The teacher cannot 
finish the lesson on 
time. 
-  
 

NEGATIVE EFFECTS 
- it might make the 
teacher feel tired. 
- It will consume the 
teacher’s time. 

POTENTIAL 
SOLUTION 1 
The teacher should be 
given more teaching  
practice by the 
institution. 

POSITIVE EFFECTS 
- The teacher can get 
closer with the 
children. 
- The teacher will 
know how to make the 
teaching – learning 
process more fun for 
the children. 

NEGATIVE  
EFFECTS 

- The child might hate 
the teacher and will 
not want to study 
anymore . 
- The child could be 
angry or cry and 
disturb the learning 
process. 

POTENTIAL 
SOLUTION 2 
The teacher gives  the  
naughty child 
penalties and 
rewards. 
 

POSITIVE EFFECTS 
- The child might 
listen to the teacher. 
- The child might not 
disturb other children 
in class. 

NEGATIVE EFFECTS 
- It might make the 
children not want to 
study seriously. 
- it might make the 
children feel bored if 
the teacher cannot 
give different 
activities. 

POTENTIAL 
SOLUTION 3 
The teacher gives fun 
activities in the 
learning process 
based on the topic. 

POSITIVE EFFECTS 
- The teacher can 
teach and handle the 
children well in class. 
- The activities will 
make the children 
feel enthusiastic and 
motivated to study in 
class. 

CHOSEN SOLUTION 
- The teacher should be given more teaching practice. 

- The teacher gives fun activities in the learning 
process based on the topics. 

 


